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WHAT CAN YOU DO?
 Please do not kill or eat the fanihi.•	
 Help protect fanihi colonies by reporting any •	
illegal activities that affect the animals and 
their habitat.
Volunteer with your local natural resource •	
agency to help protect the fanihi.

SAVE THE FANIHI!
If Not for Us... Then for Our Children!

Federal, CNMI and Guam officials are investigating the poaching of the fanihi, and a reward of up 
to $1,000 is being offered by the Federal government for information leading to the arrest and/or 
conviction of the person or persons responsible. Anyone with information about the illegal killing 
and sale of fruit bats is asked to call the US Fish and Wildlife Service’s law enforcement office at 
either (670) 233-0938 or (671) 647-6067.  You may also call the US Attorney’s Office in Saipan at 

(670) 236-2980.

           REWARD
Orphaned by 
Poachers!


